
TO: CATSO Coordinating Committee 
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SUBJECT:  Item 4 – Potential Revisions to CATSO 2050 LRTP Schedule 

 

DATE: November 7, 2018 

 

The departure of a CATSO staff person to another job within the City of Columbia has 

necessitated a potential revision to the schedule for completion of the CATSO 2050 

Long-range Transportation Plan (LRTP). Given that only one staff person will be 

available for work on the plan for several months, as well as handle other CATSO staff 

duties, it may be appropriate to move back the completion schedule. It is anticipated that 

a new staff person will likely not be available to start until March or April of 2019. 

 

A proposed draft revision to the 2050 LRTP schedule for completion is attached. Staff is 

proposing this for discussion purposes. Committee feedback is desired to arrive at an 

appropriate schedule on which to complete the 2050 LRTP update.  

 
 


